
Shop Rules 
 

How to book 
 
Send a dm to my Instagram or text with your 
full name, telephone number, time frame/day 
and the service you want done. Services one 
hour or more requires a deposit of $50 
which should be sent to my cashapp 
$JonieceBeckford or venmo @Joniece-Beckford 
with a note in order secure your spot.   
This deposit will be subtracted from your 
total service cost if you show up to your 
appointment or you reschedule within 48 
hours of your service (services 1hr or 
more). All you have to do is pay the 
remaining amount on the day of your 
appointment. If you don’t show up to your 
appointment that $50 is nonrefundable and 
you will have to pay a deposit again in 
order to make a new appointment   
 
For services 30 minutes or less a 24 hour 
notice is required in order to cancel or 
reschedule. If this is not done a $25 
cancellation fee will be charged. 
 
 
 
 



Via Link on my Instagram or website 
 
Click on the link in my bio or website. 
which will take you to my square booking 
site where you will be able to select the 
service you want done. If the service is 
one hour or more I will text you in regards 
to your deposit in order for your 
appointment to be accepted. (The booking 
site may ask for a card to keep on file but 
a deposit is still required for large 
services). 
 
 
Reminders and Notices  
After your appointment is accepted you will 
receive an automated text with your 
appointment information. Please double 
check right away to see if everything is 
correct. 
 
24 hours before your appointment you will 
also receive a confirmation text from the 
same number. Simply click on the link in 
the text and it will automatically confirm 
for you.(For services one hour or more 
please make adjustments at least 48 hours 
before your appointment). 
 
One hour before your appointment you will 
also receive a reminder text.  



*If you do not confirm your appointment 24 
hours before, I’m going to assume that you 
are not coming and give the spot away. 
 
If you have any issues remembering the 
address simply click on this link and the 
address will be there. 
 
Parking  
 
Please use the Ash Street parking lot (it’s 
free). Entrance for the street is right 
next to the JUKADO building next to the 
park.  
Please text me when you arrive and wait in 
your car and I will tell you when to come 
in. This is to minimize gathering by the 
door or walkway. Use the wooden stairs from 
the parking lot to access the building and 
I will be in the second room to your right 
suite #4.  
 
 
Because of this ongoing pandemic only one 
person is allowed in the room at a time 
unless the person receiving the service is 
a minor then a parent or guardian can 
accompany them.(Shop is only a single room 
suite with no lobby area).  
Please don’t take kids to your service 
especially if it is lengthy or your eyes 
will be closed. This may be inconvenient to 



some but there are a lot of machines and 
chemicals in the suite that is dangerous to 
a child. 
 

  
Thank you,  

 Joniece 
 


